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Date of issue: 12 October 2017  

Current report no 21/2017 

Correction of current reports numbering 

Legal basis: Article 56(1) point 2 of the Act on Public Offering – Current and Periodic Information  

 

Content of the report: 

The Management Board of ARCUS S.A. hereby discloses the information regarding an evident 

typographical error consisting in applying erroneous numbers in ESPI reports published on 11 

October 2017, with numbers 18/2017 concerning the Supervisory Board’s Resolution on changes 

to the composition of the Audit Committee and 19/2017 on the selection of a Statutory Auditor. 

Bearing in mind the above, the Issuer's Management Board points out that the report no 

18/2017 published on 11 October 2017 at 15:14 should bear the number 19/2017, and the report 

19/2017 published on 11 October 2017 at 15:35 should bear the number 20/2017. The 

Management Board of ARCUS S.A. also clarifies that the next report will be numbered 22/2017. 
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